
Dear Marysville Families,
Happy March and almost Spring,

Thank you to our families that have already completed the Successful Schools Survey.  We have 25% completed already! 

 We are hopeful to reach our goal of 50% by this Friday March 4th. Please complete it to help us reach our goal. Paper

copies are available at all entrances.  We are eager to hear more about your experience and thoughts.

Take the survey today! You can complete the survey from a computer, tablet, or smartphone. It should only take 15-20

minutes of your time. Select the school your child attends and answer the questions for that school. If you have children at

more than one PPS school, please complete one survey for each school your children attend. If you need help taking the

survey please contact your teacher or principal.

The kids are all very excited about earning these prizes so please be sure and fill out your survey and let your student's

teacher know it's completed as soon as possible. 

All students participated in Winter Benchmark assessments. These assessments help your student’s teacher determine what

they need to focus future lessons on and to track students’ academic growth.  

Currently the district plan is to have students in grades 3-5 participate in the State Standardized Tests later this Spring as

well.  These math and reading assessments will help us to celebrate all the student learning that has taken place while we

are back in school together this year.

BLM at Marysville

This month we have focused on activities supporting the National Black Lives Matter Week of Action.  At Marysville Black

Lives Matter all year long, but this month has felt very special.  As a community we have celebrated Black lives and the

incredible contributions that African Americans have made and continue to make across America.  We will share a video

soon with all the classes' final projects.

Cathy Murray
she/her/hers

Marysville Principal, cmurray2@pps.net     
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Outdoor masking will now be optional no matter the distance. We will make sure to have extra masks on
hand for students who need them if their mask gets lost or dirty while outside. Masks will still be
required while inside the building. It is still our upmost priority to keep our students and staff safe and
healthy.

COVID-19 MASKING

UPDATE



Kellogg Middle School is excited to host its
first ever 6th Grade Virtual Transition Day on
March 17, 2022 from 1:30-2:30pm. 

During this time, we will talk about Kellogg
Middle School, our classes and have time for
students to ask student leaders questions
about Kellogg Middle School. The
agenda,slides, and Google Meet link will be
shared once they are finalized.

We will also have a Parent Night Scheduled
for April 21, 2022 from 5:30-6:30pm. 

6TH GRADE

VIRTUAL

TRANSITION DAY

CONNECT TO

KINDERGARTEN
Do you have a student who will turn five on or before

September 1st? Kindergarten registration for the 2022-

2023 school year is now available online at

https://www.pps.net/kinderenroll. If you are unable to

enroll online and are in need of paper forms, email our

school secretary at mnovakoski@pps.net to arrange for a

time to pick up a registration packet.

Visit the kindergarten page on the Marysville website to

find Connect to Kindergarten videos in multiple languages

and learn more about kindergarten at our school,

information on upcoming events, and how to register your

student.

SUN

From your SUN Site Manager:
Spring registration forms for after school classes are

being distributed to grades K-5 on March 1st.  The

forms are due back on March 8th.  It is recommended

that your student return them as soon as possible. 

 Classes are limited to 10 students and they do fill

quickly.  Thank you for your support of SUN. It's been a

great year so far!

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to

contact me: arozell@impactnw.org or 503-544-3380

(text preferred). 

Audrey M. Rozell, she/her

SUN Community School Site ManagerFROM THE LIBRARY
March is here which means OBOB is almost complete! There

are 6 teams left. The Marysville winner should be decided by

March 17th, so stay tuned!

We recently ordered a plethora of new nonfiction books for our library! One of the library goals this year was to really start

updating our nonfiction section. It is important to keep our factual information up-to-date so our students are not learning

or spreading false information. Things change all the time and we are going to do our best to keep up with the changing

times!

-Ms. Tucker, she/her/hers

Teacher Librarian

https://www.pps.net/kinderenroll
mailto:mnovakoski@pps.net
https://www.pps.net/domain/6445
https://www.pps.net/domain/6445
mailto:arozell@impactnw.org


Hello! This is Ellie Russell (she/her), outgoing Family Club President.

I'm very excited that on Monday, March 14th at 6PM, Family Club will host an online workshop with MXM

Block PDX that will focus on anti-racism and ending microagressions. Pronounced "Mom Block," this is two

Portland women of color who educate school communities about anti-racism. It is my hope that Family Club

evolves into a parent group that is racially diverse, just like our wonderful student population. All are

welcome and I hope you can join! Stay tuned for meeting link.

As your Southeast Guiding Coalition Parent Representative, I want you to be aware that while it's likely that

Marysville will feed into Kellogg Middle School, we could still be assigned to Harrison Park. Please follow the

website Marysville Parents for more information. 

For information about Family Club or to join our google discussion group, please email

marysvillefamilyclub@gmail.com

Hello Marysville Families!
Vaccinations are a requirement for school registration. There are
State requirements we follow to keep our students up to date on
these vaccines.  April 20, 2022 is the State Exclusion Day for
students who are not up to date with their vaccinations. If your
student(s) are not up to date, you will receive a letter with the
immunizations needed. If you have already updated the
vaccinations with your provider, then please provide a current
copy to the office. If you have not, then please be sure to get this
done as soon as possible. Students who are not up to date with
their vaccinations or non medical exemptions by April 20th, will
not be allowed to return per State guidelines until their
vaccinations are complete and up to date. 
Here is the link to more information, multiple languages are
available here:

https://www.multnomahesd.org/shs-immunization.html 

Please reach out if you have any questions or concerns. 
Thanks! 

Vicky G., she/her/hers
School Health Assistant
vgenge@mesd.k12.or.us

FROM THE HEALTH OFFICE

FAMILY CLUB

DAYLIGHT

SAVINGS
Don't forget to Spring forward

on Sunday, March 13th for

Daylight Savings Time!
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